
 

Mule-Hide Products Co., Inc. National Support Center  1195 Prince Hall Drive, Beloit, WI 53511-5481  tel. 608-365-3111  fax. 608-365-7852   

July 2, 2025 
 
 
To: MuleHide Distributors and Territory Managers  
 
Subject: August Pricing Changes 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and support of MuleHide Products.  Please be 
advised that MuleHide’s price for the following products will increase as of August 1, 
2025.  The primary driver for the fasteners, plates, term bars and drains is the recently 
announced 50% tariffs on steel and aluminum under section 232.  The adjustments listed 
below will be effective on all shipments on or after this date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All active quotes will be honored through quote expiration.  New quotes issued with quote 
validity past August 4th will reflect the price changes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Please contact your Territory Manager with any 
questions. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
MuleHide Pricing Team 
  
 

Product Line Effective Date Change 

Fasteners, Plates, Term Bars, Drains 8/4/2025 +8-10% 

Air and Vapor Barrier 8/4/2025 +15% 

Vapair Seal MD 8/4/2025 +15% 


